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 www.newton-poppleford.devon.sch.uk                                        01395 568300  

               admin@newton-poppleford.devon.sch.uk 
For any Twilight after school club matters please phone the main school number. 

The Fortnightly Newsletter from Newton Poppleford School 

A Message From Mr Pope  

Dear Parents & Carers,  
 
Happy Easter to you all! We have had the annual Easter talent show in school today and the children and staff 
have thoroughly enjoyed themselves. We really do have a wealth of talent and ability amongst the children who 
attend our school. We even had a special appearance via video link. There were so many highlights that is it hard 
to pick out the stand out performers. Well done to everyone for practicing so hard and taking it so seriously! I 
would like to take the opportunity to express my thanks to Amy Gimson who is leaving our school today. She has 
been an amazing member of staff who is well loved and respected by all the children and staff. She is moving on 
to a school closer to her family and we all wish her the very best and are grateful to her for her time at Newton 
Poppleford. We are encouraging the children to read at least one book of their choice over the Easter break. We 
would really appreciate your support with this endeavour. Watch this space for our new school reading spine 
coming soon that will give some excellent recommendations. Have a fantastic break and we look forward to 
welcoming your children back for the summer term.  
 
Best Wishes,  
Mr Pope  

School Matters 

Friday 31st March 2023 

Adventure Island  

In week 5, children were set a challenge; find and identify as many flowering plants and trees in the school 

grounds as you can! We had ID sheets to help us and we were amazed at how many different varieties we found. 

It was brilliant to see the daffodils that we planted in the allotment back in January and between all the classes, 

we discovered over 20 different flowers growing! This week we have discussed the fire safety and then enjoyed a 

toasted marshmallow cooked on the campfire. We are all looking forward to the summer term and some sun-

shine! In the meantime, we are still in need of some spare welly boots, particularly size 4, and a collapsible clothes 

horse would be so helpful if anyone has one they no longer use and would be happy to donate. Thank you!  
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Reception Clay Pots 

Reception had fun with clay this week, making little thumb pots, and then painting them ready to  squeeze a little 

egg in!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 Easter Biscuits  

Year 5 have enjoyed creating some lovely Easter Biscuits this week. They worked well together in small groups.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 Sidmouth College Transition Event  

Last week Year 5 headed to Sidmouth College for a transition event. Newton Poppleford Primary is one of Sid-

mouth College’s feeder schools. The Year 5’s took part in a science workshop.  
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 PTFA  

This term the PTFA have funded or part funded the following brilliant experiences for our children!  

• A trip to Escot for a Saxon experience day for Year 5  

• A trip to Lyme Regis for a fossil day for Year 3  

• Reception and Year 1 trip to Paignton Zoo 

• A visit from a historical storyteller to bring the Ancient Greeks to life for Year 4  

• A visiting theatre company brining ‘Storm In A Tea Cup’ to Preschool  

• A trip to RAMM for an Ancient Egyptian workshop for Year 3  

 

Massive thanks to you all for making it possible for the PTFA to fund such fantastic activities.   
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Care Café  

On the first Monday of every month come and share our warmth, 

hot drinks, and cakes. Support is available if needed from our Par-

ent Support Advisor, Pastoral Lead & SENDCO. With or without 

reason we welcome you to our Care Café. The next Care Café will 

be held on Monday 17th April. Following on from this next one will 

be held on Monday 15th May. The changes to dates are due to up-

coming Bank Holiday’s.  Then the Care Café will run on 12th June & 

3rd July 2023.  

 

 

 

 

Gentle Reminders  

Parking– So you are aware our Head Pupils will be raising parking awareness at school on the first week back after the 

Easter holidays. Leaflets will be handed out to Parents & Carers from our Head Pupils .  

 

Accelerated Reader Word Count  

Whole school word count for accelerated reader is –36,113,119 

 

Tawny Owls-107,161 

Kestrels-664,726 

Buzzards-674,783 

Kites-779,544 

Eagles-1,191,001-Well Done!  

 

 

Exmouth Food Bank  

Please see  information regarding Exmouth Food Bank 

Easter 2023 opening times.  
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From the PTFA - Christmas Hamper Raffle!  
 

SCOMIS Online Safety Newsletter For Parents 
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From the PTFA - Christmas Hamper Raffle!  
 

 

Dates for Your Diary Up to Half-Term  

Monday 3rd April-Friday 14th April:          Easter Holidays  

 

Monday 17th April:                                       First Day Back For Pupils   

                                                                           Care Café  

Friday 21st April:                                            Year 3 Swimming  

 

Friday 28th April:                                           Year 3 Swimming 

 

Monday 1st May:                                           Bank Holiday  

 

Thursday 4th May:                                         PTFA Reception Cake Sale  

 

Friday 5th May:                                               Year 3 Swimming  

                                                                            Boo To A Goose Pre-School  

 

Monday 8th May:                                          Bank Holiday For The Kings Coronation  

 

Friday 12th May:                                             Year 3 Swimming  

 

Monday 15th May:                                         Care Café  

 

Friday 19th May:                                            Year 3 Swimming (Last One)   

 

Saturday 20th May:                                     Exmoor Challenge  

 

Thursday 25th May:                                     PTFA Pre-School Cake Sale  

 

Friday 26th May:                                           Last Day Of Term  

 

Monday 29th May– Friday 2nd June:      Half Term  

 

Monday 5th June:                                        Inset Day  

 

Tuesday 6th June:                                        First Day Back For Pupils 

 

 

 

 

 

 


